
From: Jamie Fleckenstein
To: Sarah Sullivan
Subject: FW: Norton Court
Date: Tuesday, February 02, 2021 8:14:09 AM

Here is a comment for the Three Mile Lane Development Review (TML 2-20) record.
 
Jamie Fleckenstein, PLA
Associate Planner
 
City of McMinnville

231 NE 5th Street
McMinnville, OR  97128
(503) 474-4153
jamie.fleckenstein@mcminnvilleoregon.gov
 
From: Dorothy McQueen [mailto:dorothyimcqueen@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, February 1, 2021 3:34 PM
To: Jamie Fleckenstein <Jamie.Fleckenstein@mcminnvilleoregon.gov>
Subject: Norton Court
 

This message originated outside of the City of McMinnville.

 

I am a property owner on Norton Court directly adjacent to the McDonald property.  My
question:  is McDonalds planning on improving the fence. There are sight, sound and security
issues with the increased traffic through the parking lot.   Dorothy McQueen  2532 Norton
Court
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